
   Tuesday 6th December 23 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

The PTFA are proud to announce:  

“Santa is Coming to Oakwood” 

Tuesday 12th December 

  

 

We are so excited to be able to welcome Santa back to Oakwood on Tuesday 12th December.  The 

children will be able to visit him in his grotto during the school day, as part of a start to a festive week 

in school.  

There will be a cost of £4.50 per child, with each child receiving a gift, hot chocolate and a sweet treat. 

Payment needs to be paid via ParentPay.  

Please send in the slip on the bottom of the letter and ensure payment by Monday 11th December in 

order to ensure your child can take part. Please can you ensure that the allergy section is complete.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

The PTFA Team 

 

 

 —————————————————————————————————————————__ 

I give permission for my child to attend the Oakwood’s Santa Grotto, on Tuesday 12th December.   

I have paid £4.50 for their ticket via ParentPay and agree to my information being shared with the 

PTFA  

Childs Name: ………………………………………... ……………………Class ………………….………………………………………. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………Name……………………………..…………………………………………. 

 

Any allergies …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Oakwood Primary School 

Pendeen Crescent 

Southway 

Plymouth 

PL6 6QS  


